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Presentation of twenty year service pin to Mark Hebert, Information Technology Department.
Mr. Hebert began his career with the City Beautiful in June 2001 as a GIS Specialist. He was promoted to
Information Technology Analyst in October 2003, Senior IT Analyst in July 2007 and IT Customer Support and
GIS Division Manager in October 2017, a position that he maintains to date.

The City recognizes Mark’ s twenty-years of service.
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